
 

 

BUCKTON FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PRINCIPAL & YEAR GROUP CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

https://bucktonschool.org.uk/   

@bucktonfieldsprimaryschool 

 

 

 

It has been lovely to welcome our Reception children into school, and we are really looking forward to the days that they stay for the full day. They have settled in so well 

and we are very proud of them and I hope you felt that when you popped in this afternoon for afternoon tea and a chat. 

We cannot wait for them to stay for lunch next week. 

Please remember that as from Monday the reception coach will pick them up at 11:10am from Buckton. 
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Thank you for all those that attended the meeting yesterday and the questions you raised. Your input is invaluable to help us shape our plans going forward. 

Following on from the meeting last night, I wanted to give you some further updates on what we are doing. 

We are currently shaping a strategy for when the days get darker. As Mr Watson said last night, gaining some shelter and lighting for you all is a priority, as we know that 

some of you have concerns around drop off and pick up in the winter months.  As always, as soon as we have full clarity around that we will share it with you. 

We have been working closely with the coach company and hopefully you will have seen that the coaches have been consistently arriving on time in the morning. We have 

been assured that it will continue this way, and morning coaches arrive at 8:45am. Once the children have been seatbelted, we will depart, so please do try to be on time to 

avoid missing the coach. 

As we are now staying at Pineham Barns for longer than we anticipated, we are working with Pineham Barns to explore what extra-curricular activities we can offer from 

next term. As we said last night, we won’t be able to provide transport to and from these clubs due to staffing, but for those who were keen to drop off or pick up 

themselves, we will be in touch once we have the clubs organised.   

 

Curriculum Overviews 

 

Please see the next few pages for a detailed overview of the topics and areas that your child will be studying this term. There is a separate page for each Year Group. 

If you have any questions regarding these please contact your child’s class teacher. 



 



 



 



 

 

 

Tuesday 26th September - 2.30pm - Welcome to Year One  

Wednesday 27th September - 2:30pm - Welcome to Year Two 

Tuesday 10th October – Mental Health Awareness Day 

Wednesday 1st November – 2-3pm – Buckton Fields and Pineham Barns invite you into school for a Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Thursday 2nd November – Halloween Disco - 3:30 – 5pm  

Tuesday 7th November – 5pm – 8pm – Parents Evening 

Thursday 9th November – 5pm – 8pm – Parents Evening 

Friday 10th November – Diwali Celebration Day 

Tuesday 21st November – Year One Tudor Celebration Day 

Tuesday 5th December – Year 1 and 2 – Trip to the theatre to watch Cinderella 

Thursday 7th December – Reception – Trip to the theatre to watch Stickman 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Crafts and Reindeers  

 

More dates to follow once we have them confirmed  

 

 

 


